PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE
MEETING
APRIL 24, 2014

Chairman Ed Meier called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm.
Present were: Jeff Lofton, Jim Christian, Larry Fuller, Chairman Ed Meier.
The first order of business was to review police reports. There were none.

Everyone was reminded there will be a Memorial Day Program May 26, 2014 at 10:00
am at the St. Louis Veterans Home. Everyone is invited.

The Chairman asked when the large hole on Surf would be fixed?

The question of the noise ordinance was brought up. Are the Ice Cream Trucks with
their loud music in violation?

Ed asked how long do residents have to fix a storm damaged home.

The question was also raised, “Where are the checks?”

The meeting was adjourned at 6:57 pm. The next meeting will be held on May 22,
2014.

Respectfully Submitted

Larry Fuller, Secretary



